
 
 
 
DATE:  March 12, 2013 
 
TO:  All Surplus Lines Agencies 
 
FROM:  Kenneth A. Rudert, Executive Director 
 
SUBJECT: Reminder – Revised 1609-PR Form 
 
 
The purpose of this bulletin is to remind licensees of the Pennsylvania Insurance Department’s 
implementation of the revised 1609-PR form to be used for surplus lines filings, where 
applicable, for placements made effective January 1, 2013 and thereafter.  Please refer to our 
September 11, 2012 bulletin for further details on the revised 1609-PR form. 
 
PSLA is not examining filings received for placements made effective on or after January 1, 2013, 
utilizing the former 1609-PR form to determine whether valid declining carriers were selected for 
the diligent search process.  Effective immediately all filings received for placements made 
effective on or after January 1, 2013, utilizing the former 1609-PR form will be returned.  The 
revised 1609-PR form can be viewed on our website under Electronic Filing, Filing Forms or by 
clicking on the following revised 1609-PR link. 
 
KAR/ds 

http://www.pasla.org/Bulletins/B-2012-9-11.pdf
https://www.pasla.org/documents/1609-pr-01-01-2013.pdf

